
NED UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY, KARACHI 
DEPARTMENT OF STUDENT AFFAIRS 

 

No. DSA/081                         Dated: 16-1-2020 
 

 

ATTENTION!  
  

It is notified to all concerned students that no original / photocopy 

voucher of bus passes will be entertained for point services after 10th of every 

month. 

It is hereby advised to all concerned students to get their bus passes 

from Student Affairs Office after submission of original voucher on / before 

10th of every month, otherwise the student will not be entertained for said 

services.  

 

____________________ 
Controller Student Affairs 

 
 
 
 
 
Copy to:  

1. Director Works & Services (DWS) 
2. Registrar 

 
 


